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I am very concerned about the effects of the natural gas drilling on the environment. I feel that our federal and state
governments are lax in controlling the toxic effects that may develop over time. However, I do not know what to do and
would appreciate your contacting me with available information. We have property in Susq. Cty and I feel that the
aesthetics may not be the actual problem over time. Linda Litwin


